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Research from around the world has consistently shown
that news coverage is dominated by the voices of men.
Despite increases in the number of women working in
journalism and sustained efforts to promote the
awareness of this issue, a significant gender imbalance
in the media persists. Certain women are particularly
marginalized in the news. These include women of color,
women with disabilities, and older women. Furthermore,
the portrayal of women in news coverage is often
problematic due to prevalent stereotyping, sexism, and/
or sexualization. Inclusion in the news confers status
and authority. And news coverage influences public
policy and public opinion. If women’s voices and
perspectives are not included in these public
conversations, they are silenced and disempowered.
This Special Issue aims to encourage more attention
being paid to this important yet under-researched area.
It will explore the inclusion and portrayal of women in the
media, with a particular focus on identifying solutions
that encourage and support women to contribute to
news coverage.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Social Sciences is an international open access peer-
reviewed journal publishing the latest research across
all disciplines of the social sciences including
anthropology, criminology, economics, education,
geography, history, law, linguistics, political science,
psychology, social policy, social work, sociology and
related areas. The journal is especially interested in
interdisciplinary research, and aims to facilitate the
interaction and communication between different social
scientific disciplines. The journal welcomes
conventional length articles as well as shorter Research
Notes or short articles, as long as they meet the
journal’s standards of quality and originality.
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